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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter – 18th March 2014 

School Blog Site
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/GlenlucePrimary/
Tempest Photographer

The photographer will be in school on Thursday for class photographs.
Upper School Cloakroom

Could you please ask your children to bring home any excess coats etc that are lying around the cloakroom?  The mess in the cloakroom is beyond belief.  There are enough pegs for the children, but due to the number of surplus clothing items, the floor is permanently covered.
Music festival

I must commend all the children who attended the music festival for their efforts and attitudes during this event.  Once again, our pupils excelled themselves and we are absolutely delighted with their performances.  Well done to all involved.
Badminton

The children involved in the event held last night all competed very well.  A special mention to Cerys McDowell, who has been chosen to represent the Rhins, at a competition which will be held in Dumfries at the end of the month.

Netball
Netball training takes place on Monday evenings at 3.00p.m.  There will not be rugby training this week as I am away at a meeting in Newton Stewart.
FootGolf!

This will take place on Thursday night for the P.3/4 pupils at 3.00 p.m.
Fit for Girls

This was a very successful venture once again.  The event last Friday afternoon was the final one, contrary to what some of the children think!
Aiming For High

This starts tomorrow (Wednesday) for the Primary 7 pupils.  Gary Burns, the home school link worker organises it.  These meetings take place within the school.
TriGolf

Trigolf takes place on Mondays after school.
Parent Council

The Parent Council meeting that was due to be held on Monday 24th March at 7.15 p.m. has been cancelled.
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organisations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.

Kindest regards,

James D. Ferguson.  
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